
	

	
Margaret Mateyaschuk Named Sales Manager for Daniel Gale Sotheby's in Locust 
Valley 
 
Locust Valley, NY. October 7, 2015. Daniel Gale Sotheby's International 
Realty (DGSIR), one of the nation's leading realtors, is pleased to announce 
that Margaret Mateyaschuk has been named sales manager at Daniel Gale 
Sotheby's in Locust Valley.  Margaret will share joint responsibilities for 
the organization's two offices and 75 sales agents with co-sales manager 
Bonnie Devendorf.   Daniel Gale Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia J. 
Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"For more than 20 years, Margaret Mateyaschuk has been a tremendous asset to 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's, both as an agent and a sales manager," said Ms. 
Petersen. "Her expertise is considerable, and her exceptional mentoring 
skills have been a boon to our agents." 
 
Margaret Mateyaschuk was the assistant sales manager in Daniel Gale 
Sotheby's Locust Valley office on Buckram Rd earlier this year when Daniel 
Gale Sotheby's acquired Piping Rock Associates.  She was then named sales 
manager for what came to be called the Piping Rock Division, and has played 
a significant role in integrating its two dozen agents into the Daniel Gale 
Sotheby's fold. 
 
In addition to her success as a manager, Margaret excels as an agent.  She 
is a longtime member of Daniel Gale Sotheby's prestigious Gold Circle of 
Excellence and has been recognized as an Outstanding Office Production 
Leader and Outstanding Office Listing and Unit Leader. 
 
Margaret is married to her childhood sweetheart, Douglas, and is a longtime 
resident of Bayville.  She is an active community member assisting her 
daughter Jennifer in her endeavors to raise funds for the Organization for 
Autism Research and Autism Speaks, and actively supports the efforts of the 
Locust Valley Special Education PTA. Margaret is also mother to Douglas, a 
partner at DLA Piper.  A family of Marathon runners, the Mateyaschuk's have 
helped to raise thousands of dollars for worthy causes. Her special time and 
love is shared with her three grandchildren children, Ryan, Christian, and 
Abigail. 



 
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.3 billion dollar organization with 
700 sales associates in 27 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
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